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September 2022  

Greetings!  

On behalf of The National Organization for Albinism and 
Hypopigmentation (NOAH), I am writing to invite you to participate in 
NOAH Night: A Cause for Celebration! This virtual gala is set to 
take place on Saturday, October 15, 2022, celebrating NOAH’s 
40th Birthday! 

People with albinism, families, and friends of NOAH are invited to 
join us for this gala event as we take a look at NOAH through the 
years, highlighting our achievements and honoring those who have 
played a key role in our success. We will also host a showcase of 
NOAH community talent during our presentation of “NOAH Has 
Talent.” 

As we prepare to commemorate this momentous occasion, we ask 
for your support to make this event a memorable time for our 
community. We have identified a number of ways to show your 
support and help NOAH continue to carry out our mission to act as a 
conduit for accurate and authoritative information about all aspects 
of living with albinism and to provide a place where people with 
albinism and their families in the U.S. and Canada can find 
acceptance, support and fellowship. 

Please consider sponsoring NOAH Night 2022.  

For additional information about NOAH Night sponsorship 
opportunities, please see the attached Sponsor Invitation document 
or contact noahnight@albinism.org. You may also learn  more about 
this event at https://www.albinism.org/NOAHNight/.   

Thank you! 

Sincerely,  

 
Karen Bly 
NOAH Executive Director  

 
 
 
 


